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Question:  

a) Please table the Quality Framework discussed at page 109 of the 2013-14 Annual Report. 

b) What steps are being taken to improve the quality of letters? 

 

Answer:  

a) Please see attached Quality Framework (publication reference number 10454.1302). 

b) The Department of Human Services is committed to the continual improvement of the 

quality of correspondence to customers.  In 2013 the department facilitated a targeted 

review and assurance process of existing, active correspondence items to identify those 

that could be removed or improved.  As a result of this review, a formal continual 

improvement programme was implemented in 2013-14.  Recommendations from the 

review continue to be considered and progressed as part of business as usual activities.  

This compliments existing continual improvement activities such as actioning customer 

feedback.  

To further contribute to this continual improvement agenda, the department is 

progressively implementing a new correspondence (letters) system.  The new 

correspondence (letters) system will, over time, provide enhanced capability that will 

support the department to: 

o be more responsive and agile in creating, changing and distributing customer 

correspondence; and 

o improve customer experience and outcomes through correspondence that is more 

targeted, appropriate, easy to understand and available in the channel of the 

customer’s choice.  

 


